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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Non-uniform days 

 

It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas and the festive period is fast approaching us.  This year we are very pleased to 

announce that our Christmas fair will go ahead as normal on Thursday 8th December 3.45 – 6.30pm (details to follow). 

In preparation for this, we thought we would send you a list of dates for when non-uniform days will occur for the children. 

We are requesting that the children ‘pay’ in items, listed below, which we will then use at our Christmas Fair. 

 

Friday 18th November 

Children In Need (SPOTacular) Children wear spotty clothes (£1 donation please - we will send this to Children in Need). 

 

Monday 21st November 

Wear your own clothes, ‘pay’ with a bottle eg wine, spirits, squash etc. 

As it is England’s first match in the World Cup, we would invite children to wear either red and white, an England football 

kit or any other football kit. 

 

Friday 25th November 

Wear your own clothes, ‘pay’ with chocolate eg tub, selection box etc 

 

Monday 28th November 

Wear your own clothes, ‘pay’ with toiletries eg shampoo, bubble bath, gift set etc. 

 

  Also, from Monday 28th, for the rest of the week, we will be accepting good condition and clean Bric-a-Brac (please no 

clothing or electrical appliances). 

 

We would like to invite Year 2 Oak to wear their own clothes and ‘pay’ in toiletries on Wednesday 30th November as they 

will be enjoying themselves at Kingswood on Monday 28th.   

 

We look forward to your continued support and hope to make the festive time as fun as possible for our children and our 

families. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

P Scott 

 

Mrs Patricia Scott  

Headteacher. 


